
Announcements for Wednesday, November 4, 2020 

 

❖ Letter Jacket orders will be taken on November 18th in the courtyard during all lunches. 

Order forms are available in the front office. You must bring payment on the 18th. 

 

❖ The Spanish Honor Society is now collecting these items for mothers in need, at the 

Alpha Omega Miracle Home:  baby diapers sizes 4-6 months, paper towels, laundry 

soap, baby wipes, and household disinfecting wipes.  You don´t have to be an HHS 

member to donate to this worthy cause and help babies in need. Drop off items at Mrs. 

Hampton´s room in Portable 15.  Service hours will apply. Last day to donate is Monday, 

November 23rd. 

 

❖ Just a reminder, ALL students purchasing ala carte items in the Cafeteria’s will need to 

show an ID, no exceptions! 

 

❖ Testing dates for ACT and SAT testing are fast approaching.  Please sign-up before the 

deadlines: Nest ACT testing date is December 12th and registration deadline is this 

Friday.  Next SAT testing date is December 5th and registration deadline is November 

20th. 

 

❖ For students interested in taking an OFF CAMPUS dual enrollment class during the 

Spring 2021 semester, the application and registration process is now open.  The 

deadline to apply and register for an off campus dual enrollment class is November 30th 

by 5:00 pm.  You can view the step-by-step procedure for how to apply/register and 

other important dual enrollment information by visiting the school counseling page on 

the BTHS website.   

 

❖ National Honor Society has partnered up with St Johns Cares to collect food and hygiene 

products. For all BTHS students if you need service hours please drop your donation 

labeled with your name in one of the boxes in Guidance or the Main Office. If you want 

more information stop by room 140 in Guidance. 

 

❖ Seniors, you must schedule a portrait appointment with Cady Studios if you have not 

done so already. Formal portraits taken with another studio will not be in the yearbook. 

 

❖ If you are a senior and have applied to the University of Florida, or plan to apply before 

the November 16th deadline, and you have applied to the Honors Program, you can 

request to be nominated for the Lombardi and Stamps Scholarships! These scholarships 

are seeking forward-thinking individuals who are interested in developing global 

leadership skills.  Bartram Trail can only nominate two seniors, so if you would like to be 



considered for nomination, you must see your school counselor no later than Monday, 

November 2nd.  ***Original deadline of Nov. 1st got pushed back to Nov.16th *** 

 

❖ Underclassman picture retakes are November 5th and 6th . Please see the yearbook 

webpage for details. 

 

❖ There will be an NHS meeting on Friday in the Stadium. Also, bring your leftover candy 

in this week for Treats for Troops.  See Schoology for all the details. 

 

 

 

 

 


